
Daidria Renkel 
 
As a white resident of the community and a member of BRAIR, I would like to state that I 
support the inclusion of the language in Section 1, and would like it to remain and be adopted as-
is. It is important to include the recognition of institutional racism and discrimination against 
BIPOC members of our community - acknowledgement and ownership of this is the only way to 
move forward and work to change the system. 
 
 


